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February 12, 2008
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attn:  Natasha Sookmangal
          Case Administrator
Dear Madam:

RE:
Stephanie Kupiak

EB-2007-0050 – Hydro One Networks’ Section 92 Bruce to Milton Transmission  Reinforcement Application – Application and Evidence Filing

EB-2007-0051 – Hydro One Networks’ Section 98 Early Access application re Bruce to Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project – Application





Please be advised that we are the solicitors for Stephanie Kupiak, the owner of the above captioned lands and premises. 
We acknowledge receipt of your e-mail dated February 7, 2008 and have reviewed the potential route changes in the Halton Hills area.

Would you please confirm the rational for the route change.  We would also request that you advise whether or not this proposed route change is the preferred route for Hydro One subject to normal approvals of course.

Yours truly,

SOPINKA & KORT LLP
Per:

Walter J. Sopinka
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Walter J. Sopinka, B.A., J.D.

William C. Kort, B.A., LL.B.

Walter J. Sopinka, B.A., LL.B.

William C. Kort, B.A., LL.B.

Gillian M. Kutarna, B.A. (Hons,), M.P.A, LL.B.


